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June 19, 2012 

 

 

Dear Jim, 

 

Thank you very much for delivering a dynamic, engaging and positive presentation to our 

middle school students.  Like your previous presentations on substance abuse awareness 

and goal setting, this year’s presentation on abuse of power, bullying and cyber-bullying 

captivated the students.  It also sent an important and powerful message to students, and 

one that will serve them well throughout adolescence and into adulthood. 

 

The abuse of power and bullying are two very challenging problems that young people 

face.  Your presentation addressed those challenges and provided students with avenues 

to use their own power in positive ways.  In addition, your suggestions for targets and 

bystanders were especially helpful and poignant.  The addition of your magic always 

adds entertainment to your presentations and the kids love it! 

 

Thanks again for coming in to speak with our students and for your continued dedication 

to educating students on the dangers of bullying.  Thanks also to G.W. Jones Exchange 

Bank for sponsoring your presentation.  It is with the support from you and from G.W. 

Jones Exchange Bank, that we are able to better educate and provide a safe environment 

for our students. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Nanette Pauley 

Principal 
 


